Dynevor Days

Y6 Leavers Trip
Lliw Reservoir

July 2024




Dynevor Days
—

We were lucky enough to be approached by the Old Dy’vorians,
who asked if we would like a donation towards an outdoor
project for our Y6 pupils. We were delighted to accept! After
lots of deliberations, the pupils decided to cost and plan a trip
to Lliw reservoir activity centre. Here they would spend a day
completing new activities they had never experienced before.
They chose kayaking and paddle boarding on the lake, wall
climbing, bush craft building fires and archery.

Due to the generous donation made to the school, the cost of
the trip was covered, with pupils contributing towards travel.
We are extremely grateful for the opportunity - as you can see
from the following pictures, we had a spectacular day!
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Thank you!
Dear Dynevor Days,
Thank you for the £2,500 donation to Townhill community school. We
used the money to go to Swansea adventure Centre Lliw Reservoir on our
leavers'trip, it was on Tuesday 9" July 2024. We used the money for this
because it was a fun thing for our last school trip in primary school. When
we were there, we did lots of activities such as Bushcraft, SUP which
stands for stand up paddleboarding, kayaking, archery and rock climbing,
we had a lot of fun. We also thank the anonymous donor. We left school at
8:45am and arrived at 4:00pm.

Yours Faithfully,

Olaoluwa Adeleke

Dynevor Days

Dear Dynevor Days,

Thank you for the £2500 donation to us, we used money to
go to Swansea Adventures Center, Lliw Reservoir.

We did rock climbing, archery, paddle boarding, bushcraft
and kayaking. In bushcraft we made a fire, had popcorn and
marshmallows. When we did rock climbing, we climbed and
helped each other. Archery was fun and difficult to hit the
target. Kayaking was fun. We paddled across the lake.
Paddle boarding was a peaceful row across the lake.

We went with the whole year 6 year group on Tuesday 9" July
2024. We arrived at 9:30am and got back to school at
4:00pm.

Thank you so much for the money, we are very grateful.

Khalid Al-hagin and Adone Bibin.

Dear Anonymous Donor and Dynevor Days,

Thank you for the £2500 donation so we could go on our
leavers' trip. We are very grateful; we will tell you some of
the things we did.

First, we got ready to go kayaking and paddle boarding. We
played some games in the kayak and some people's kayak
flipped over and it was so funny.

Then, we went for lunch, and we saw swans and ducks in the
reservoir, and they were flying in the lake.

After lunch, we did bush craft and made a fire with cotton
wool, Vaseline, flint and steel. We also roasted
marshmallows on the fire.

After that, we did archery and only a couple of people hit the
bullseye and loads of people got bows in the forest and it
was super fun.

For our last activity we did rock climbing, and it was fun but
hard lots of people made it to the top of both levels, but
some couldn’t do it. | had lots of fun with this activity.

Thank you very much for helping us have the best leavers trip

ever we had lots of fun and thank you for giving us this
opportunity.

From Evie, Poppy and Sanarya.




